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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN.

I am deeply concerned about the Territory Coordinator (TC)

proposal. At the highest level, the proposal would give significant amounts of power to the
Chief

Minister and an unelected bureaucrat to exempt projects from existing laws and regulations
in

the Northern Territory, circumventing existing processes that are designed to regulate
projects

and reduce their risks and impacts to the Territory.

The effect of this could be far-reaching and

significant, putting at risk the water, environment, air, of the Territory as well as the
culture,

health, and safety of Territorians.

Fracking projects, land clearing, water extraction licenses, gas

pipelines, and new mines could be all be expedited through this office and exempt from the
already inadequate environmental and social protections that exist in the NT.

Whilst it is important the NT develop, it CAN NOT be at the risk of this fragile
environment.

Government has a duty to do the will of the people.
Sincerely

Ejulie Nowat





